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Dear Village Families:

It’s hard to believe that September has passed and Halloween is quickly approaching. Most of our classes plan to
have some Halloween fun in their individual classrooms on Friday, October 29. Your child’s teacher will send specific
details.

In order to make this Halloween safe and enjoyable for all students and in accordance with our health and safety
protocols, please keep in mind the following for all Village students.

e Students are invited to wear festive attire, but we ask that students save their actual costumes for
trick-or-treating and other after-school activities.

e Students may not wear anything that requires the assistance of another person in close proximity to the
student (e.g., tying, adjusting, applying make-up).

e Students may not wear anything that requires them to change clothes while at school. This is to avoid having
groups of students from multiple classes gathering in restrooms at one time.

e Attire should follow our school dress code and the normal guidelines for appropriate images, messages, and
coverage of the body. Clothing that disrupts or inhibits education or endangers the safety of the individual or
the safety of others is not permitted.

e Attire should be non-violent (no weapons, blood, harsh words, etc.).

e Other than the required masks covering the mouth and nose, students will not be permitted to wear masks or
make-up.

Please note that there will not be a Halloween parade.

Thank you for your cooperation in making Halloween a special and safe day at Village School.

Sincerely,
&Mdé//f/ 72/// Alison Nass
Guyler Tulp Alison Nass

Principal Assistant Principal




